
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

The CAMPO and RTC Meetings scheduled for 

December 12, 2018 have been cancelled. 

 

The next regularly scheduled CAMPO and RTC 

Meetings are: 

January 9, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. 

Community Center, Sierra Room 

851 E. William Street 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 

Transportation Manager, Lucia Maloney: 

775-283-7396 or LMaloney@Carson.org 

 

Thank you, 

CAMPO Staff 

mailto:LMaloney@Carson.org

